

69 Sandgate Road, Folkestone CT20 2AF

01303 850733 enquiries@rainbow-centre.org rainbow-centre.org

Bill Flavell
Channel Rotary Club
bill.flavell@channelrotary.org.uk

25 November 2022

Dear Bill Flavell

Thank you and your fellow Rotarians for inviting Wendy Lehnert, our Foodbank Manager to your dinner and presenting her with a huge donation of £1,000 to support our families using our Foodbank. We feel incredibly blessed to enjoy your support in so many ways including running the Tesco campaign over many years.

Sadly, the need continues to rise, partly due to the Cost of Living Crisis, and we are doing all we can to support families to put food on the table. Hence, we recently expanded our food services to include a Food Pantry, a new initiative we launched on the 3rd of October. It is a self-referred membership scheme in which members pay £5 for £25 worth of food, helping people on a low-income budget choose from a limited selection of food and other items.

Thank you, and I wish you all a happy festive season!

Yours sincerely,

Mary Stredwick Chief Executive

www.rainbow-centre.org